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To  : All parents                                                    TSPS/A24 -[24-25]/015                                                                                

Subject : Implementation of Educational Framework for Road Safety 

Date  : 29th April 2024 

Dear Parents, 

Greeting! 

We are delighted to inform you that in coordination with the Ministry of Education and Higher 

Education (MoEHE), our school has implemented an educational framework focusing on Road 

Safety across all subjects. 

This initiative aims to instill essential knowledge and awareness regarding road safety among our 

students through various engaging activities integrated into their curriculum. It is imperative for 

us to equip our students with the necessary skills and awareness to navigate roads safely, not 

only for their own well-being but also for the safety of others. 

In light of this, we would like to inform you that all subject teachers for all grades will be scheduling 

activities related to Road Safety and incorporating them into their lesson plans. These activities 

will cover different aspects of road safety and will be tailored to suit the respective subject 

matter. 

To ensure seamless communication and accessibility, all details regarding these activities will be 

posted in Google Classroom. We kindly request your cooperation in encouraging your child to 

actively participate in these activities and engage wholeheartedly in learning about road safety. 

Your support and cooperation are invaluable in making this initiative a success. Together, we 

can create a safer environment for our children both inside and outside the school premises. 

Thank you for your attention and continued support. 

 

 

 

With warm regards,  

The Springfield Primary School. 
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